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We hope you have had a great weekend!

If you would like to receive a copy of our weekly newsletters in an
alternate language then please email your request to :

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk

We are excited to announce that our school will once
again be participating in the NSPCC Number Day on
Friday 7th February! This fun and educational event
aims to raise awareness for the important work the

NSPCC does to protect children and keep them safe.

To get in to the spirit of the event, we would like to ask
all children to come to school dressed in an outfit that

features a number! This could be as simple as a
football shirt (or any type of sports jersey) with a

number on the back, an old birthday badge, or
something homemade!

If your child doesn’t have any clothing featuring a
number, please do not feel the need to go out of your
way to buy something! Non-uniform will be fine, and
we will provide the children with the opportunity to

make a number to wear when they first arrive at
school.

The best dressed in each key stage will win a prize in
the assembly at the end of the day.

Thank you for supporting this great cause and we look
forward to seeing all the wonderful number themed

outfit and costumes

If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
can email photos etc. to 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk

If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
can email photos etc. to 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk
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This year the school council have

discussed suggestions for Children’s
Mental Health Week.  They have
organised and suggested many

activities that classes will be getting
involved in.

This includes a fun UV Party on
Friday, with tasty treats.

Keep checking our fb page for photos!

Childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk
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A huge thank you to Lathom Abbey Masonic
Lodge No 6286 for their generous donation of
£300 for our charity. We really appreciate you
supporting us and every penny will go to help
the wonderful children of Holly Grove Primary

School 

We are putting 2
different Makaton
signs every week

onto the
newsletter .

These are our
school signs of the

week and your
child will be

practising them
during the week in

class. 
These will give you
the opportunity to
practise different

signs with your
child at home.

bathroom

Signs of the weekSigns of the week

Unfortunately, due to staff
training, there will be no
Merry Berries on Monday

24th February 2025.

Children will need to be
collected or come home on

transport at normal time.

bedroom

We’ve registered Georgia Fourie Butterfly
Fund with #easyfundraising, which means
over 8,000 retailers will now donate to us

for FREE every time you use
#easyfundraising to shop with them. These
donations will help Holly Grove School SO

MUCH, so please sign up to support us – it’s
completely FREE and doesn’t take long. 
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Well Done to Archie, who  has shown
wonderful engagement and interactions

during so many different activities last week.

Class are loving how much he is sharing more
of his smiley, cheeky personality, 

Alex has done some amazing
work in Maths! He has been

matching the correct amount
of dots to numbers and has

also organised numbers 1-10.

Well done Alex!
We are all so proud of you!

Theo  has dealt well with changes to his routine recently,
especially on his birthday.

 Theo was very calm and happy during the celebrations with his
friends.

Well done Theo we are very proud of you!

Last week , our Holly Grove Forest School
Ambassadors visited Whalley Primary
School to meet their ambassadors and

check out their amazing forest school. This
gave all the children a chance to ask each

other questions and explore the forest
school environment together. This was a

great experience for all involved.

SUPER WORK



CHILDREN

3 - 7th February

Friday 7th February

HOLLY GROVEHOLLY GROVEHOLLY GROVE
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STAFF

Aisling’s Class - Freddie.S and Jack

Katie’s Class – Rahma

Samantha’s Class – Alex

Rebecca’s Class - Leia

Laura’s Class – Archie

Adam’s Class – Archie

Julie’s Class -Hussain

 Michael’s Class - Michael

Courtney’s Class -Anabaya

Josh’s Class– Harry

  Alex’s Class - Lucas

Jenny’s Class - Theo

You can access all our policies and our
privacy notices on the school website.

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

Theo
Freddie

Tia
No Staff

Children’s Mental Health
 Week

Safer Internet Week

NSPCC Number Day

Staff Development

Wednesday 15th January -

Wednesday 22nd January -

Wednesday 29th January -

Wednesday 5th February

Infection control training

Planning and Assessment

Online Safety updates

Evidence Me updates

10th-14th  February

Friday 14th February School closes for half 
term

Monday 3rd February Hairdresser in school

Monday 10th February Hairdresser in school

https://members.phonicstracker.com/reporting/phonemes
https://members.phonicstracker.com/reporting/phonemes
http://www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk/




ta







facebook/downtown

https://www.facebook.com/burnleyfccommunity?locale=en_GB
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